
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7th July Year R Trip to the Watercress 

Line 

8th July 9:30-11:00am Sports Day 

10th July 3:15-3:45pm Summer 

Celebration 

6th July Library books back to school 

Library closed before and after school 

17th July 9:10am Year 2 Leavers 

Assembly 

21st July 5:30-7:00pm Year 2 Leavers 

Disco 

22nd July Last day of Term 

Building Work 
I know many of you are as impressed 

as I am with the new seating area that 

has been built outside the front of the 

school. The workers from Garden 

Karma have also worked wonders on 

the Year R playground replacing the 

old wooden structures on the 

playground. In the summer they will be 

in again working on the school garden, 

to create a wonderful new sensory 

garden. 
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Move Up Day 
 

The children have all been very excited today about visiting 
their new classes.  While it is sad leaving the class you have 
been in for a year it is a new adventure looking forward to 
September and a new class or a new school for our Year 
2’s moving into the Juniors.  
 
Next Year the classes will look like this: 
 
Penguins teacher will be Miss Carr who will be supported 
by Miss Keddle and Mrs Ayres 
Zebras teacher will be Miss Cross supported by Mrs 
Alexander 
Tigers teacher will be Mrs Clayden supported by Mrs 
Williams and Mrs Marshall 
Kangaroos teachers will be Mrs Pullen and Mr Burr 
supported by Mrs Thompson 
Giraffes teacher will be Mrs Brown supported by Miss 
Wilson 
Elephants teacher will be Mrs Trevaskis supported by Mrs 
Carr 
 
Mrs Kennedy and Mrs Startup will also be working in Year 
2 and the teachers will work as one unit splitting the 
children into different groups for different lessons. 

Mrs Koro Leaving 
It is with sadness that I have to say that Mrs Koro will be leaving our school at the end of this academic year. 
She is moving back to her home country of New Zealand with her husband and young son. Mrs Koro has 
been an important part of our school for the last five years. In her time with us she has done an amazing job 
for the children in her care and she will be very much missed by all of us. We wish Mrs Koro and her family all 
the very best for the future. I know while staff are very sad she is leaving some are already looking at the 
fantastic opportunity for a cheaper holiday to New Zealand that now presents itself! 
 
Joining our school as a paid member of staff, rather than her current position as an unpaid student, will be 
Mrs Trevaskis. Mrs Trevaskis has been working with us since Christmas as a student teacher. During this time 
we have seen what a strong teacher she is and how well she has fitted into our staff team. I do have to 
remind myself at times that she is a student and not a fully-fledged teacher, so I can’t ask her to do too 
much, yet! 
 


